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Alisse began her career as a 
Leasing Specialist with Scott 
Family Housing in July of 2020!

Fun Facts: Alisse is a proud mom 
of 2 beautiful girls and enjoys 
photography and STL Blues 
Hockey in her free time!

Alisse loves working with 
incoming residents to make a 
potentially stressful time, a little 
less stressful!

News & Stories
SCOTT INSIGHTS

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

I am pleased to announce that for the 
third year, Hunt Heroes Foundation, 
the non-proit organization founded 
by Hunt Military Communities, will be 
awarding scholarships to help enable 
the ongoing education of military 
members and their families. 

Last year we were able to help nine worthy students 
and awarded $30,000. Because of the generous 
donations we received over the past year, we are able to 
increase scholarship awards and recognize 15 recipients 
and award $40,000 in scholarship grants in 2021. I 
encourage you to apply if you or a loved one meet any 
of the following criteria: A high school senior or high 
school graduate or a current postsecondary 
undergraduate at an accredited two or four-year 
college, university or vocational school or a trade school 
student; or Planning to enroll in full-time undergraduate 
study at an accredited two- or four-year college, 
university, or vocational-technical school for the entire 
upcoming academic year. 

For more information and to fill out an application, go 
to Learnmore.scholarsapply.org/huntheroesscholarship

The deadline to submit a nomination is March 4, 2021 at 
3 pm CST or until 50 applications are received, 
whichever comes 

We understand the challenges many families are facing 
during these difficult times and are happy to be able to 
support the ongoing education of military members 
and their families.

SatisFacts Surveys

Employee Spotlight

Are you a new move in? Recently have a 
maintenance work order completed? 
Complete a short survey for your chance to win a $50 
Amazon Gift Card! Surveys arrive via email from 
surveys@satisfacts.com. Winners are drawn every month! Our 
continued goal is to provide residents with 5 Star Service! 

Winter Weather Reminders
- Disconnect Garden Hoses during the winter season to 
help prevent pipes from freezing and bursting.

- NEVER Turn Your Heat Off and keep your thermostat at 
65 degrees or higher. Inform your RSS if you are planning to 
leave town for more than 7 days.

- Let Your Faucets Drip in the kitchen and bathrooms, this 
allows the water to have a constant flow and assists with 
preventing pipes from freezing.

- Open Cabinets during below freezing temperatures in the 
kitchen and bathroom to allow warm air to reach the pipes.



Follow Facebook.com/ScottFamilyHousing 
for more information on these local and virtual events!

LOCAL EATS 

February 13, 2021 
3:30pm - 7:30pm 
Bundle up and head to 
Downtown O'Fallon, where 
you'll find a variety of vendors 
offering produce, baked 
goods, coffee, sweet treats, 
flowers, artisan items, & more!

VIRTUAL
Yoga Literacy
February 22, 2021 
9:00am - 9:30am 
Whether you're a beginner 
or experienced in the art 
of Yoga, you're invited to 
join this instructor led 
session!

Open Daily!

The Winegarten
In nearby Belleville, The 
Weingarten offers local and 
imported wines, a full menu, 
catering services and 
breathtaking wedding ceremony 
and reception venues! The 
Weingarten is sure to offer all of 
it's patrons an elegant experience!

Dive into the deep sea right 
here in the Midwest! Discover 
the creatures that occupy 
freshwater rivers, shallow 
saltwater marshes, & the deep 
dark ocean! Purchase tickets 
today for the opportunity to 
visit 13,000 animals that 
occupy 44 exhibits in  over 
250,000 gallons of water!

SAVE THE DATES
February 05, 2021
Tenant Satisfaction Survey!
Today is the last day to submit your survey!

4570 George Washington Drive Scott AFB, IL 62225 
Phone: 618-746-4911 Fax: 618-746-4910

scott@huntcompanies.com

Emergency Work Orders: Opt 1 
Patriot's Landing: Opt 3 Lincoln's Landing: Opt 4 

Shiloh Classics: Opt 5
Leasing Specialists: 877-837-9710

Offices Available by Phone/Email
 Monday- Friday 8:00AM- 5:00PM

Giving Back - American Red Cross

Contact Information

Looking for some great local & virtual offerings 
this month? Check out the events below!

LOCAL 
St. Louis Aquarium 

Vine Street Market

February 14, 2021 
Happy Valentine's Day!

February 15, 2021 
President's Day! 
Offices Closed

February 19, 2021 
USCG Reserve Birthday!

With a workforce made up of 90% volunteers, the 
American Red Cross depends on those who offer 
their time to help others. There is something for 
everyone! Work ranges from ARC administrative 
responsibilities, life saving deliveries, ARC 
marketing efforts, direct family support, and more!  
Visit www.redcross.org/volunteer for a full list of 
volunteer opportunities!

Pet of the Month 
Diego 

& 
Briggs

are 
January's 

Pets of the 
Month!




